# Convent of Mercy Nursery School Newsletter



June 2023

## Summer Time

As the good weather has arrived, we will be spending more time outside, please ensure that you put sun cream on your child!!!

Sun cream is available for you to use at the entry gates & sun hats are provided

Please ensure that your child wears appropriate clothes to protect them from the sun and the correct foot wear for climbing and running in the Nursery playground.

If you are thinking of purchasing a summer dress, why not consider buying one that will match your child's new school, as we will only have a few weeks to the end of term.

# REMINDER

We are closed on <u>Friday 16<sup>th</sup> June</u> to allow those children joining us in September 2023 to visit the Nursery.

# End of Term

The Nursery will close at 11.00am on Friday 30th June.

The last day for dinners will be Tuesday 29th June.

Please ensure that all outstanding dinner and snack monies are paid before the end of term.

#### Parents Questionnaire

We will be sending out a questionnaire via the school website app to each family next week to ask for feedback on your child's time in the Nursery school. Please take the time to complete the questionnaire and make suggestions as to how we could develop the service we provide.

Please return all questionnaires by <u>22<sup>nd</sup> June</u> - we will use your suggestions to inform the School Development Plan.

Over the years we have developed a school website, extended the car park, put in a path for those walking to school and painting the main wall in the car park.

#### Lending Library

Please return all Lending Library Bags & books by

<u>Thursday 15<sup>th</sup> June.</u>

#### Treasure Hunt

Please send in any outstanding Treasure Hunt sponsorship money by <u>Thursday 15<sup>th</sup> June</u>.

#### Theme of the Month

The themes for the month will be the summer, the seaside and mini beasts. We will be watching our caterpillars grow and will set them free when they become butterflies. We will be reinforcing all the colours this month and preparing the children for their move to P1.

#### Reports

We will be sending home a copy of your child's End of Year Report on Wednesday 14th June - please read, sign and date this copy and when it is returned we will provide you with your own copy.

## Pre-loved Uniforms

At the end of the school year, we would be grateful for any donations of school uniforms that you don't need to keep for future family members or friends.

The uniforms can be shared with next year's intake.

PLEASE CHECK IF YOU HAVE HAD ANY CLOTHES OR SHOES ON LOAN

THAT THE ARE RETURNED ASAP.

